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March 16, 2020 
 
 
 
 
To our valued membership,   
       
 
In response to COVID-19 NoteWorthy FCU is offering up to three months of deferred 
payment for all loan holders.  
 
We recognize that much of our membership is dealing with a loss of income due to 
recent event and concert cancellations in efforts to minimize the spread of the COVID-19 
virus and it is our full intent to offer our members relief in this difficult time.  
 
All loan accounts that are not in default are eligible to defer up to three months of loan 
payments in 2020, effective 3/16/2020 through 12/31/2020.  
 
The deferred payment request forms can be requested via email at 
info@noteworthyfcu.com and will be available to our members that utilize online 
banking. Online banking members will be able to find the form under their e-statements, 
statement inserts tab on www.noteworthyfcu.com .  
 
We are committed to providing an excellent level of service to our membership and we 
will continue to update any new implementations as a result of COVID-19 via email, 
social media and via Google search.  
 
 
Sincere Regards,  
 
 

 
 
Brandie Zaleski 
CEO  
NoteWorthy Federal Credit Union 
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